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FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 4th December 
 

• Design and Technology Day  

• 9.30am-12pm Netball Tournament for selected Children  
 

Tuesday 5th 
December  
 
 

• 2.00pm - 3.00pm Christingle for Years 4, 5 and 6 at All Saints 
Church. Parents from Year 6 are welcome to join. 

• 7.30pm PTFA Meeting in the KS1 Reception area. All parents 
welcome to Join. 
 

Wednesday 6th December  
 

• 8.15am -8.45am Celebration Breakfast for invited Avid Readers in 
the STAFFROOM 

Thursday 7th 
December 
 
 

• 2.00pm - 3.00pm Christingle for Reception, Years 1, 2 and 3 at All 
Saints Church. Parents from Reception, Year 2 and Year 6 are 
welcome to join. 

Friday 8th December • SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN, CHILDREN RETURN TO 
SCHOOL ON MONDAY 12TH DECEMBER. 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• Tuesday 12th December – Year 2 Owls Nativity 9.00am-10.00am, 
Kingfishers Nativity 2.30pm- 3.20pm 

• Thursday 14th December - Year 2 Kingfishers Nativity 9.00am-
10.00am, Owls Nativity 2.30pm-3.20pm 

• Friday 15th December - Jolly Jumper Day for Birmingham Hospice 
and Cherished gift Donation 

• Monday 18th December – Christmas Lunch for Year 3 

• Tuesday 19th December- Christmas Lunch for Year 4 

• Wednesday 20h December -Christmas Lunch for Year 5 

• Thursday 21st December -Christmas Lunch for Year 6  

• Friday 22nd December – BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS  
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SCHOOL CLOSED FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER 
We would like to remind all parents 

that Hill West School is CLOSED to all 
pupils on Friday 8th of December, due 

to an ATLP Development Day. Children 
will be welcomed back into school on 

Monday 12th December.  

 

YEAR 2 NATIVITY  
Our Year 2 Children will be performing ‘Baarmy BETHLEHEM ‘in the KS1 Hall on 
Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th December.  On Tuesday 12th December, Owls 
will perform at 9.00am and Kingfisher at 2.30pm. On Thursday 14th December 
Kingfishers will perform at 9.00am and Owls will perform at 2.30pm. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to one or both of the performances.  If 
you are not able to attend yourself, then grandparents, other family members or 
family friends can attend in your place. 

 

SAFEGUARDING; SHAME READING  
Free Parent Workshop – Shame and its impact 

14th December 7pm – 9pm 
This parent session explores the effects of shame, 
how it feels in the body, triggers and the influence 
that shame can have on our life experiences.  To 
register your space, please email: 
 
blossom@cherisheduk.org 
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PTFA MOVIE NIGHT  JOLLY JUMPER CHERISHED GIFT DONATION  

CHILD ONLY EVENT 

Friday 
15thDecember 

 
Movie; Hot Dog; Sweets; Drink 

 
Reception; 5.30pm- 7.30pm 

Year 1; 5.30pm -7.45pm 
 

Movies; Raymond Briggs, Father 
Christmas, An Elf’s Story: Elf on the 

Shelf and Stick Man 
 

Year 2 - 5.30pm – 7.45pm 
Movie: Elf 

 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 - 5.45pm – 8.00pm 

Movie: Elf 
 

Tickets £8.00 per 
child available on 

MCAS till Friday 8th 
December 

 

This year we will be supporting two chosen Charites, 
Birmingham’s Hospice and Cherished 

 
On Friday 15th December, we 
will be taking part in 
Birmingham’s Hospice ‘Jolly 
Jumper Day’.  
We’re asking families to 
donate £2 (or however much 
they can give), to support 
families when they most 
need it. Children should 
wear a Christmas jumper 
with their uniform.  

 
 

We’re asking families to donate a 
Christmas gift suitable for a boy or a 
girl between the ages of 7-17 years in 
support of the charity Cherished. 

Cherished is a charity who provide 
attachment-focused and trauma 

responsive support for children and 
young people in our local area 

 
All gift donations to be brought into school and handed to 

the class teacher on Friday 15th December please. 
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CATCH IT, BIN IT, KILL IT  CLEANER VACANCY IN SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During the winter months children are more 
susceptible to various coughs, cold and viral 
infections. With this in mind, please can we 
remind all parents that two of the most 
effective ways of limiting the spread of bacteria 
are hand washing and using tissues to ‘catch it, 
bin it, kill it’. 

Easy Clean currently 
have a cleaner vacancy 
at Hill West Primary 
School. 
The successful 
candidate will work 
with Easy Clean to 
provide a clean and 
safe environment for 
children, staff, and 
visitors. Easy Clean are 
friendly and 
approachable, taking 
pride in their work by 
maintaining the cleanliness of the school buildings. 
 
They will provide full training if you have not worked within 
the commercial cleaning industry before. 
 

For more information, please contact our head office - 
01733 244935 or email your CV to sarah@easyclean-
contractors.co.uk  
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